 26 April 2011:  Yesterday I contacted a realtor and decided to put my RR station in Ossipee (Carroll County) NH up for sale.  It's on a half acre of land and has been abandoned since the 1970's when the last "snow train" went thru for the winter excursions to N. Conway.  It does need some work.  I added electricity, a new roof (50 year slate look plastic shingles), and new chimneys (to match the originals).  It does not have water but it is available across the street. It still has a lot of the original details to the building, including original stenciling in the woman’s waiting room. The building dates to 1875. The tracks have been taken up in front of the station - I think the Ossipee Gravel Pit owns them - but they resume just after the station - under Route 28 - heading north.

 

If you know of anyone who might be interested, please have them call me on my cell at 603-498-1917  or email me at  Cadmanjoe@aol.com.

 

Take care,

 Joe Gildea

